

Fourth floor The Counting House 53 Tooley Street London SE1 2QN Telephone 020 3310 7000 Fax 020 3310 7107 info@prostatecanceruk.org prostatecanceruk.org



Mr Charlie Beardmore Penguins Against Cancer Fenwycks Tekels Avenue CAMBERLEY GU15 2LB

Supporter reference: 344267

30 December 2016

Dear all at Penguins Against Cancer,

Thank you for donating £2,627.00 towards our work. Please pass our thanks to everyone who contributed. Our work is only possible with your support.

By 2030 prostate cancer is predicted to become the most common cancer of all in the UK. Yet research into this disease is badly underfunded, leaving tests and treatments trailing behind other common cancers. And the quality and availability of treatment and care can vary depending on where men live.

Our pledge is simple. We will unite to fight prostate cancer with our influence, our knowledge, our time, energy and commitment. The fight won't be easy. But with your support we will help more men survive prostate cancer, until the day **all** men do.

We would like to thank you for being part of Men United. You can also help us by getting your friends, colleagues and family to sign up too, and test their knowledge of prostate cancer at www.prostatecanceruk.org/menunited.

Thanks again for everything you are doing to fight against prostate cancer.

Yours sincerely,

Hayley Gill

Community Fundraising Executive

Tel: 020 3310 7153

Email: hayley.gill@prostatecanceruk.org